
Dear Council, 

As a resident whose back yard faces 9th Ave. N we would like to request that 9th Ave N 
is moved to increase space between homes and the future freeway. I would like to 
demand a comprehensive noise attenuation plan with fencing, berms and landscaping, 
which should include already mature trees as to immediately affect the noise. 

I would like my email submission to be added to the public agenda for the April.20th 
council meeting. 

Thank you, 

Angela Tarnes 

CP22-29


